
Jamestown Township Fire Board 
Unofficial Minutes of August 20, 2018 

 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:45 PM. 
 
In attendance were Board Members: Gail Altman, Wendell Loew and Jim Ondersma 
 
Absent Members with Notice: Janet Oskin and Mike Rose 
 
Fire Department Member in attendance: Chief Duane Miedema 
 
No one from the community attended the meeting. 
 
The minutes from the July 16, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
Chief’s Report: 
 

 For month of July, there were 24 calls. To date totaling 233 calls for 2018, compared to 207 calls 
in July 2017. 

 There was discussion about possible replacing the air truck and other options. This is for 
information only at this time. 

 Still waiting for a date to get the side panel repainted on tanker 1461. 

 There are two candidates interested in joining the fire department. Duane will contact them and 
schedule an interview with the committee. 

 
The next scheduled meeting will be Monday, September17 at 5:45 PM in the Township Hall. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.  
 
Submitted by Jim Ondersma 
 


